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Training Programme For Malawi Police Officers in Cyber Crime Protection

The Government of India has organized a special training programme in Cyber Crime

Training for seven Malawi Police Officers at Ghaziabad (Delhi NCR) from 8 th to 19th January
2018 at the request of Government of  Malawi.  Three other Malawi Police Officers would
attend training on 29th January 2018 & 26th February 2018 at Chandigarh and Hyderabad
respectively very soon.

The Malawi Police Officers were briefed by Shri Suresh Kumar Menon, Indian High

Commissioner at the High Commission on 4th January 2018.

This special  Training programme is to strengthen the Capacity  and Skills  of  Police
Officers  in  Malawi.  Government  of  India  is  pleased  to  extend  such  specialised  training
programmes to provide a pool of trained manpower to Government of Malawi in diversified
fields.  The various training  programes being provided by  India under  Indian Technical  &
Economic  Cooperation  (ITEC)  and  India  Africa  Forum  Summit  (IAFS)  to  Malawi  is  an
endeavour towards this end.

The Director of National Intelligence Bureau expressed gratitude to the Government of
India for this specialised training capsule arranged for their officials.
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